
As My Plan is a new way of working for schools in North East Lincolnshire, we would like to ask for 
your feedback as a parent/carer about how My Plan has worked for your child/children in the first 
stages. Please could you complete this feedback form and return to your SENco at school so this 
can be passed onto the SEND team at North East Lincolnshire council. Thank you.

Name (optional):_____________________ School:________________

How would you rate your knowledge of the My Plan process and how 
it will affect your child?

Did you feel listened to at  your My Plan 
Meeting?

Has My Plan had a positive impact on your 
child’s school experience?

Has My Plan had a positive impact on your 
child’s school experience?

Do you feel included in the decision making 
for your child’s outcomes?

Has your child’s views been included in the 
My Plan process?

Any other comments: (please continue overleaf if necessary)
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